
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you are interested in becoming a part 
of the First Baptist Church E-mail  

prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
Roberts Home Museum 

“Night in the Museum” Hotel 
75 Southern Blvd. 

Piedmont, Al.  36272 
www.nightinthemuseum.com 

Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

FREE TAX  PREP, IMPACT AMERICA 
For households earning up to $56,000, there are two free 

tax site locations. United Way East Central Alabama, 1505 
Wilmer Ave, Suite B, Anniston, Al. 36201 OR 

Jacksonville Community Center, 501A Alexandria Rd. 
SW, Jacksonville, AL 36265 

Schedule your appointment online: 
impactamerica.com or call: 

1-888-998-2925 
You can pick up cards with info in Church Office. 

 
Piedmont First Baptist Church 

105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496   
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Randy Harper 256-283-7966 
Dustin Steed 256-282-4733 

February 23, 2020 

 
BAPTISM 

 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 
Congregational Songs 
 

“This Is Amazing Grace” 
 

“Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 
 

“There Is A Redeemer” 
 
 

Special Music              “Redeemed”  Ronnie Cornutt 
 
 
Offertory Prayer “Overwhelmed” Choir 

 
 

 
Message     Michael Ingram 

 
 

Invitation 
 

“Come Just As You Are” 
 
 

Announcements 
 

Decisions    
 
 
Closing Prayer     Chuck Gunnels 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Feb. 23rd 

         Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Baby Tea for Makayla Naugher 1:00-2:30 pm 

 She is having a boy!! 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Feb. 26th 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor, 6:00 

  Parables-Music & Drama, 5:15-6:45 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Mar. 1st 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

  

  

 

 

Feb. 23rd-Mar. 1st 

 Babies:         Diana & Bailey Wilson 

Toddlers 1:     Dana & Dustin Mobley  

 2’s & 3’s:      Barbara & Larry Moss 

 4’s & 5’s:     Debbie Cardwell                    

 Security:         Randy Smith & Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: Tyler & Whitney Grimes 

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:            Chuck & Kelly Lockridge          

Toddlers 1:    Alison & Sheldon Estes        

 2’s & 3’s            

4’s & 5’s      Missie & Haley Bostick  

 Security:       Sparks Harper, David Martin     

Children’s Church: Peyton & Erin Allen 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

 
Feb. 25th 

Grayson Ingram 
Phillip (Chaz) Pope 

Feb. 26th 
Brandon Harvey 

Feb. 27th 
Steven Parmer 

Feb. 29th 
Lisa Smith 

 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY,  Feb. 23rd 

SUNDAY,  Mar. 1st 

Compass Ministry 
Yard Sale!!! 

It’s spring cleaning 
time. Please be  

gathering items to  
donate to our yard sale 
to be held on April 18. 
More information will 

follow soon. 
Thank you!!! 

 
Scott Parris is interested 
in leading a study on the 
Book of Revelation. He 
is looking @ Tuesday, 
Thursday or Fridays,  
beginning around  five 
or six o’clock. If  
interested, see Scott, call 
the church office or call 
Scott @ 256 473 0193. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Piedmont Benevolence Center 
 
On Saturday, March 21st, First 
Baptist Church has been asked 
to assist another church with 
Food Distribution to our clients.  
It is always a blessing to see how 
God uses us with helping our 
neighbors with needs of food 
and other items. Thank you 
FBC for the love you show to 
others in our community. 

Dear Sandy & Piedmont First 
Baptist Church: To you and 
your Wednesday night prayer 
service, just want to say your 
many prayers have been  
answered. I’m doing better 
everyday & getting stronger. 
What a wonderful thing to do 
for people, even if I don’t go 
to your church. Ya’ll don’t 
even know me. We all know 
God & that’s all that matters. 
I will never forget these letters 
and cards. It brought tears to 
my eyes and heart. Loving 
God and all of you. Will 
remember this always.  
Piedmont First Baptist 
Church is awesome!! 
  Diane Trammell 
 
(Diane is a friend of Jerry & 
Rita Rhodes and Sandy  
Phillips) 

To all our Brothers & Sisters 
at FBC Piedmont. Darren and 
his family grew to love you 
folks. Marsha and I grew 
along with them to love and 
appreciate you as well. Thank 
you for your prayers, kindness 
and concern. It’s hard to be-
lieve that I’m back at this 
point of recovery. God is so 
good. I’ve come a long way 
and yet have a long way to go! 
Please continue praying that I 
have a total recovery. We love 
and appreciate you fine folks. 
 Our love to all,  
        Jerry & Marsha  
                 Hood 

 
donate to our yard sale 
to be held on April 18. 
More information will 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Feb. 23rd, Tea for Makayla 
Naugher, 1:00-2:30 (Baby Boy) 
 
March 8– Clocks spring forward 
 
March 8-Bridal Tea for  
Jacqueline Haney Baer,  
1:00-3:00 p.m. 
 
March 14-Men’s Workday 
Biscuits & Devotions 7:00 a.m. 
 

Scott Parris is interested 
in leading a study on the 

interested, see Scott, call 
the church office or call 
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